Praise God:

- For Laurence Bennett who was appointed to be an Elder at our Members Meeting on Thursday. Please do pray for Laurence and his family as he takes on this new role within the church. His contact email address is: laurence.bennett@christchurchbaptist.org.uk.
- That Shirley Coleman's emergency operation was a success. Many thanks to all who were praying for her. Please continue to pray for her recovery.

Please Pray:

- For the many people in our fellowship and known to us who are struggling with their health including Anna Smith, Maria Ponsford, Margaret Pointer, Shirley Wood and Val & Gareth Wheeler.
- For Ginny Balchin's brother Adrian who is very poorly and for the final decisions and arrangements for Chris & Ginny's trip to Uganda.
- For the clients of Christchurch Foodbank, their various ministries as a Foodbank+ and all the volunteers and their families. Their needs this week are tinned Hot Dog sausages, corned beef, spam and mug shots

Prayer Requests – If you would like to request prayer at any time, please email details to prayer@christchurchbaptist.org.uk.

Do You Have a Spare Bike? - Jo Allen is trying to cheaply / freely source half a dozen mountain / hybrid bikes for college. Please contact Jo or the church office office@christchurchbaptist.org.uk if you can help. Many thanks.

Rev Chris Brockway (Team Leader)
Kay Boulton (MIT & Pastoral)

David Ruilova (Equip/Evangelism Lead)

Jackie McGregor (0-18s Ministry Lead)

Josh Vallance (Moorlands Student)

Julie Dynan (Administration)

Mark Coleman (Caretaker)

Reminder - Win on Waste is on from 10-11.30am at Christchurch Library on Saturday 1st February Here for the first time...? You are very welcome! Today we have groups for children up to 14 years old in our 11am service. Please collect your children from the downstairs of the Christian Centre at the end of the service. We'd also be so pleased if you would fill in one of our Welcome Cards whilst you are here if you are new to the church.

During our time of worship, an offering for the work of God's Church will be taken. If you are a visitor with us today, please do not feel any obligation to give or any embarrassment to let the bag pass you by. If you would like to give and pay any form of Income Tax, please complete one of the Gift Aid envelopes or pick up the relevant forms from the Welcome Desk area at the back of the church. The forms are also available to download from our church website: www.christchurchbaptist.uk/giving.

Sunday	26 th January
8.30am:	A Time for Prayer
9.15am:	Morning Worship - Stop Worrying, Start Living: 'Fearing Marriage & Divorce' (Eph. 5:21-33, 2 Tim. 1:7) Chris Brockway
10.30am:	Refreshments in the Christian Centre
11.00am:	Morning Worship - As 9.15am
12.30pm:	Bring & Share Lunch
7.00pm:	Exploring Baptism - a 'no pressure' opportunity to explore
	Believers' baptism with Chris and Kay

Memory Verse - 2 Timothy 1:7

'For God has not given us a spirit of fear and timidity, but of power, love, and self-discipline.' Tuesday 28th January

2.30pm: Barnabas Fellowship - Dave Edwins

7.30pm: Alpha Course Begins

7.30pm: Called & Sent Course Begins7.30pm: Influence Course Begins

Thursday 30th January

10.00am: Linkup - 50+ Group 6.30pm: Connect (10-12 yrs) 7.00pm: Connect (13-15 yrs)

7.45pm: Connect+

Friday 31st January

10.00am: Stepping Stones Parent & Toddler Group

6.30pm: Trailblazers

7.45pm: Ignite

Saturday 1st February

10.00am: Sharing the Journey Women's Event - Details Opposite

Sunday 2nd February 8.30am: A Time for Prayer

9.15am: Morning Communion - Stop Worrying, Start Living: 'Fearing

Lack' (Matt. 6:19-34, Isa. 41:10) David Ruilova

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre11.00am: Morning Communion - As 9.15am1.00pm: We Eat Elephants Course Begins

For those who have experienced the loss of a loved one - You are warmly invited to come an informal gathering in the Christian Centre on Wednesday 5th February from 11:30am-1:30pm. We will share a light lunch and have opportunity to discuss how a group like this may be of benefit if it was offered in the future. For more information please contact Kay Boulton kay@chrictchurchbaptist.org.uk.

Free Cardiac Arrest Defibrillator Training - South West Ambulance Service will be running a training session at 7pm on Monday 3rd February for anyone who is interested in knowing how to use the equipment. There is no need to be a trained first-aider before using AED equipment. Contact the office to book a place.

Sharing the Journey - The next event for CBC Women will be on Saturday 1st February 2020 (10am to 11.30am) in the Christian Centre. After a peaceful and relaxing event in December, Sharing the Journey returns with energy to explore Habits: the impact on our Christian lives. Marie Delgado will be speaking and there will be opportunities for small group discussions, and private reflection on this inspiring topic. The event is open to all CBC Women and childcare will be available. For more information see Website/Discipleship/Women's Ministry or speak to one of the Sharing the Journey Team.

February Trip to 'Edith's Home' Uganda - For some 15 years, Chris and Ginny Balchin have been involved with a Christian charity in a remote part of Eastern Uganda, called Ngora. The charity is called 'Edith's Home', although it is shortly to be re-launched with a new name - 'Edith's Hope'. We just wanted to let you know that we will be making another trip to Ngora from Saturday 8th to Tuesday 25th February. They would really value it if you could pray for their health and wellbeing during the trip and also that they will be able to serve and encourage the folk out there. Sponsored orphans like to receive post cards showing local scenes and if any sponsors in the church would like to write a card for their sponsored orphan, please pass it to them. If anyone is able to help Chris & Ginny in a practical way they would really also appreciate a lift to and/or from the airport (Gatwick) on the afternoon of 8th February and/or the early evening of 25th February. Please let them know if you can help in this way or want to talk about any aspect of the trip.

Homemade Marmalade - Marian's delicious homemade marmalade is now on sale at the back of the church. Give generously - all proceeds for the 20/20 fund.

Pianist Needed For Barnabas - Can you play the piano? The Barnabas Fellowship group are needing another piano player to join a team of pianists who serve them on a Tuesday afternoon. For more information please contact Joyce Loveridge or the church office.

Christian Business Directory 2020 - The new 2020 Christian Business Directory is now available in Church Foyer.